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Amendment to the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) 

The Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) has amended the SFY24 SHTF 4% LIHTC with 
Workforce Housing Units NOFA released on January 11, 2024 for Rental Projects.   

The application deadline has been amended to Friday, June 28, 2024 by 4:00 PM MT.  

The Amendment to SFY24 SHTF 4% with Workforce Housing Units NOFA can be viewed on 
the ADOH’s website: https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/open-funding-opportunities. 
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